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Korea – Package recycle classification regulation  

The United States, supported by Canada, urged Korea to notify the regulation on 

package recycle labelling and allow a suitable comment period for stakeholders. The US 

is concerned that the classification regulation does not consider current efforts to 

promote recycling in other countries, and that the Korea-specific packaging requirement 

could disrupt trade. The US said that the measure does not refer to relevant ASTM 

international standards and could affect a large range of products 

Korea said that this measure is under preparation and that it will notify it to the WTO 

with enough time for stakeholders to comment and for industries to adapt.  
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